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Welcome back! 

We hope you’ve had a great half term 
and are ready for our last half term 
ahead. 
 
We have lots to look forward to over the 
next seven weeks, including our 
movement festival at Rotherham Civic, 
our trip to Wentworth Woodhouse. In 
addition, we will be working alongside 
the Royal Opera house on a DT project. 
We are also waiting to get some dates 
confirmed with Braodacres, where we 
can go and visit them, and hopefully 
they can join us for a picnic in the 
playground   
 
In preparation for our Multiplication 
assessment this term, we will continue to 
focus on our times table and send home 
help sheets when necessary to help 
support this. Practicing at home will 
continue to be vital for this.  
 
  
If you have any questions about any 
aspect of school life, please feel free to 
contact either myself or Mrs Robertson 
and we will get back to you as soon as 
possible. 
  
Best Wishes, 
Mrs Venables  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

CLASS NEWS 

 English: Our English learning this half term will be focused 
around narratives and what elements we need to make a 
good story.  
 
Reading: We will continue our current class novel Journey to 
Jo’burg. This text will enable us to explore many areas of 
study and look at how cultural differences historically 
influenced lives. We will then move on to a class choice of 
text. This will be voted for by the children. We will also focus 
on some independent reading in year 4, where children can 
choose their own texts to read.  
 
In Year 4, we will ensure that we teach the Year 4 spelling 
rules as well as embed spelling rules previously taught. 
  Maths: In maths this half term, we will focus on  

- Time 
- Shape 
- Statistics 
  

  
 
 
 

PSHE: Changing Me 
Art: Lesley Richmond 
History: Indus Valley 
Geography:  Egypt 
Science: Light, Planets and Solar System 
RE: Believing – Prayer & Worship 
COMPUTING: Multimedia/ Presentation 
PE— Dance/Netball/ Tennis 
All children should have their log ins for IXL, Rockstars and 
Active learning. Should you need these resending then 
please let me know. All children are doing so well with all 
this learning 
 

SAFEGUARDING LEADS AT RAWMARSH ASHWOOD ARE: 
  

Miss Roper - Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Mrs Smith – Deputy safeguarding lead 
Mrs Sharp - Safeguarding officer 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HOME LEARNING 

Home learning is sent home every Thursday and is due the following 
Wednesday. If anyone wishes for extra support or learning to be sent 

home then please contact Mrs Venables 

  
  
  
  
  Class 4 Key Dates 

PE days PE days for this half term are Mondays and Fridays. If 
these days are subject to change then you will be notified. 
 
 
  
  Other Key Dates 

  
04/06/24  Carbon Monoxide lesson  
10/06/24  Movement Festival 
12/06/24 DT Create afternoon (Royal 

Opera House) 
13/06/24 People and Pet safety Webinar 
14/06/24 Euros live writing event 
24/06/24 Wentworth Woodhouse visit 
02/07/24 Music Performance Rawmarsh 

Comp, details TBC 
10/07/24 Videogame Workshop 
16/07/24 Magic Flute DT Sharing event 
      
 
    
 

Marvellous Moments! 
Whether your child loves to bake, has 
achieved an award in swimming or 
learnt to tie their shoe laces—we want 
to know so that we can share in their 
‘Marvellous Moments’.  
Please send any pictures or 
comments through Class Dojo and we 
look forward to celebrating these 
special moments with the children.  

A message from our School 
Councillors. 
 
If anyone has any ideas that they would 
like to share with us around how to 
improve school then please let us know.  
 
Willow and Eve  


